
SLT Minutes
Tuesday May 28, 2019

Attendance: Elizabeth Garraway, Victoria Morey, Teresa Bazzi, Heidi Sauberg, Ronni Horowitz,
Colleen Cruz, Kim Landman, Kass Minor, Maria Heredia, Roy Griffith

1) Committee Reports: Kim Leveille is PS118’s representative at the D15 Equity Congress that
we hosted on May 23rd and it was a great success! The PS 118 Step Team also performed at the
conference. Library work was explored there. Discussion was held around a PS118 Book Swap
to prepare for summer.

2) PTA report- possible combining next PTA meeting 6/19 with movie night and including a
presentation about summer reading at PTA meeting. Book giveaway may occur the week
before. Elections just took place. 6/12 is planning for next year.
PTA reiterated for parents that they need to watch their students after school.
Who is doing potluck (PTA or Diversity Committee)?

2) Abilities Awareness Update: No new information to report.

3) Departmentalization: There will not be departmentalization for 5th grade next school year. The
majority of current 4th grade parents prefer to have 2 traditional 5th grade classes. We may revisit
the idea of having departmentalized 5th grade classes again in the future though. It was
announced at PTA & a letter will be sent to the 4th grade letting them know.

5) ICT (Integrated Co Teaching): Next school year we will have part-time ICT for 3rd and 4th

grades. SETSS teachers don’t have the opportunity to plan as in depth as a second teacher
in ICT. There will be a combination of ICT and SETSS throughout the school. We need to have
the IEP mandates in order to have ICT, but we cannot change any students’ IEP without
parental permission.

6) CEP Review: The NEW CEP system was revealed at the meeting and we were not able to
work on it right now. Procrastination wins the day.


